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Notice of the Filing of a 
 Labor Condition Application with the 
Employment Training Administration 

 
1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Tata Technologies, Inc. through the filing 

of a labor condition application with the Employment and Training Administration of the U.S. 
Department of Labor. 

2. One (1) such worker is being sought. 
3. The worker is being sought in the occupational classification of Commercial and Industrial 

Designers.  
4. An annual salary of $80,235 per year is being offered.  
5. The period of employment for which each worker is sought is 01/08/2026 to 01/07/2029.  
6. The employment will occur in Northville, MI, Detroit, MI and Farmington Hills, MI 
7. The labor condition application is available for public inspection at the offices of Tata 

Technologies, Inc.; 6001 Cass Avenue, Suite 600, Detroit, MI  48202. 
 
 


